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MATERNAL AND NEWBORN HEALTH:

Maternal Health Young Champion Mentorship Program:
Jointly run by International Institute of Education (New Delhi},
Maternal Health Task Force and Harvard School of Public
Health, this initiative provides funding for aspiring youth to
conduct field work in Maternal & Newborn Health. Under this
initiative,Neha Rathi, a 2013 champion, completed her 9-month
stint with SNEHA’s Maternal & Newborn Health Program in
October 2013. At the closing ceremony held in November,
SNEHA was declared one of the best hosting organizations
among 10 peer organizations from India, Ethiopia, Nigeria and

Mexico.
m PREVENTION OF VIOLENCE AGAINST
WOMEN AND CHILDREN

The Program on Preventicn of Viclence against Women and
Children (PVYWC) was part of the international campaign '16
Days Activism to End Viclence against Women' that was
carried out from 1st to 17th December, 2013. The theme we
chose was "Orange The World in 16 Days", proposed by the
United Nations. The SNEHA campaign focused on using social
media to draw attention to and support for the issue of
gender-based violence.

Prevention of Violence Programme received funding from
United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) for a "A
model of intervention and prevention for recognition of and
action on gender based viclence: The convergence approach”
EHSAS: Empowerment, Health and Sexuality of Adolescents-
was born ocut of a merging of four SNEHA projects that cater to
the needs of adolescents and youth in communities across
Mumbai.

CHILD HEALTH AND NUTRITION

SNEHA Nutrition Team participated IN RISE 2014; SNEHA was
invited as a specialist on the issue of malnutrition and
facilitated discussion with all the NGOs and corporate
bodies.and presented a white paper on Malnutrition.
Dimension Data, a Global Data Company raised Rs. 1.25 million
for the nutrition program in Dharavi. The progamme
encouraged the employees to donate wholeheartedly and
then provided a matching grant. Devika Deshmukh,Meenakshi
Goel and Anu Bothra, AAHAR Program attended the program
at the Grand Hyatt Hotel in Santacruz. We thank the entire
team of Dimension data for their encouragement and
generosity of this cause.

Society for Nutrition, Education and Health Action
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We take this opportunity to wish you a very happy new
year. We hope 2014 brings you much good
health,happiness and success. As we continue to scale
our work, we hope this year gives us renewed energy
and new partnerships that strenghten our work in the
vulnerable communities we serve.
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STAFF MEETING

On the 27th of November, 2013 we celebrated the
SNEHA Foundation day. There was music, dance and
reverie. More than 400 staff members joined in the
daylong event.

36 staff members, who were selected by their peers
for living the organizational values, were felicitated
as SNEHA Stars.

QOur Finance Director receiving the SNEHA Star award at the annual
SNEHA day event






